From: Lara Burkhardt <lara@laraburkhardt.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 4:34 PM

To: Davies, Liam <Liam.Davies@justice.govt.nz>

Cc: Thea. Sefton <thea.sefton@rossdowling.co.nz>; Simon Anderson
<simon.anderson@rossdowling.co.nz>; 'rosie.hill@toddandwalker.com' <rosie.hill@toddandwalker.com>;
Janette Campbell <janette@campbell.legal>; Brandon Watts <brandon.watts@mc.co.nz>; May Downing
<m.downing@forestandbird.org.nz>; Michael Garbett <michael.garbett@al.nz>

Subject: RE: pORPS Appeals - Reporting Memorandum Directions

Dear Liam (and parties),

Unfortunately, | cannot meet this timeframe, mostly due to having been on leave for the majority of
the last two weeks for School Holidays, but also because | was left without power for much of
today.

| will be able to respond on Monday.

A short 1 working day extension is therefore respectfully requested.

Kind regards,
Lara.

Lara Burkhardt
PO Box 4432, Mount Maunganui South 3149
Phone: +64 7 575 2569 | Mobile: +64 27 222 8656
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